
 

 
  

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Friday 8th January 2021 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

Peripatetic Music Lessons during Lockdown 

As we did last year, we are delighted to be able to offer remote music lessons while school 
is closed to most pupils. I would strongly recommend that you take up this offer, as we saw 
children make very good progress during the last lockdown, and came back more confident 
musicians. In addition, it will ensure that a gap does not open up between your child and 
any other pupils in their group lesson. 

Please complete this online form to let me know of your intention, and as soon as I have 
this I will begin to let your child’s instrumental teacher know so that lessons can resume as 
soon as possible. 

I’m also enclosing a copy of the protocols for online music lessons, for your information. 
You should read this before completing the form. There is a link to the same form at the 
end of this document too, for convenience. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Helen Carpenter 
Head teacher 

Scarborough Road, Otley, West Yorkshire LS21 3JS 
Tel: 01943 462349  

Headteacher: Ms H.R. Carpenter  email: info@westgateprimary.co.uk 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Gl2aUT5WHk27HVSrOoUuJJdNg_5OT5ZBgIJQQCw5-aZUQVNBUlhGNkEzM0tPNllEUlA5UFNWSlo4OC4u

